
THE CORPORATION OF  
THE MUNICIPALITY OF CALLANDER 

 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

Please be advised that there will be a 

Special Meeting of Council 
at 6:30 p.m. on August 28, 2018 

in the Council Chambers at 280 Main Street North, Callander. 
 
 

 

This special meeting will be instead of 
the Regular Council meeting previously 
scheduled to commence at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The purpose of this special meeting is to 
combine the business of the August 2018 
Committee of the Whole and Regular 
Council meetings into a single agenda.  
 
 
Comments, questions or requests for further information should be directed to 
Elaine Gunnell, Municipal Clerk at: The Corporation of the Municipality of 
Callander, 280 Main Street North, P.O. Box 100, Callander, ON P0H 1H0 Phone: 
(705) 752-1410 or Email to: egunnell@callander.ca.   
 
 
 
           Posted: August 22, 2018 

mailto:egunnell@callander.ca

